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Comments: Please do not allow more grazing on public lands in the High Uinta Mountains. Native wildlife need a
place to exist. Allowing more grazing will only make things worse for wildlife, and those who enjoy having the
opportunity to see them in their natural environment. It's not all about money. It's about quality of life for people
and animals.



